
Greetings from the Friends!  

Thank you for your interest in applying for the Brooks Joseph Dufour Memorial Scholarship to       

participate in a Nature Day Camp/ Tadpole Patrol program with the Friends of the Cobbossee Water-

shed. In an effort to reduce financial barriers to attending our programs, the Friends strive to provide 

assistance when needed.  This application will allow the Friends to become better acquainted with 

you and your interests.  Scholarship funds are limited and in order to maximize the number of       

recipients, we encourage you to pay what you can. 

The Brooks Joseph Dufour Memorial Scholarship was created to commemorate a young child whose 

life ended way too soon. Brooks was just shy of five months old when his heart stopped beating 

overnight on Sunday, October 5, 2015 and he passed away peacefully in his crib. Both of Brooks par-

ents have been members of the Friends staff and it was expected that Brooks would grow up to en-

joy the Friends programs...and possibly even join the Friends as a staff member. In memory of this 

little boy who already loved being outside (and looking up at the sky), the “Brooks Joseph Dufour 

Memorial Scholarship” was created.  

Directions: Please fill out this form, one for each camper/student for whom you are applying. Sign 

and send in this form with your program application. Early registration is appreciated and               

encouraged as scholarships are awarded on a first come basis. You may be contacted for further               

information concerning your scholarship application. 

Please return applications to : Friends of the Cobbossee Watershed , PO Box 206, East Winthrop, 

ME 04343. Questions concerning a scholarship application should be directed to: Cami Wilbert, at  

207–395-5239 or cami@watershedfriends.com 

Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone number: ____________________________Age: ________ Grade:______________________ 

Name of Parent or Guardian:__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 



Full amount of program:_______________________ 

Amount of scholarship requested:_______________ 

How do you (participant) think attending a program sponsored by the Friends will affect you, your 

friends or your family? 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Other information you feel we should know? (Optional, 100 words or less) 

 

 

 

 

 

Each recipient of a scholarship will be asked to provide a note of gratitude to the parents of Brooks 

Dufour. This may be in the form of a picture or a written note describing an aspect of their experience 

at the conclusion of their program.  All thank-you notes should be sent to the Friends office and will be 

forwarded to Brooks parents. 

Mail Completed Applications to the Friends office: 

Friends of the Cobbossee Watershed 

Cami Wilbert 

PO Box 206 

East Winthrop, ME 04343 

 


